
 

 

 

You can purchase items with your child’s self portrait AND lovely keepsakes like tea 
towels and tote bags that contain the self portraits of their year group too! Anyone 
remember having a year group self portrait tea towel when they were kids?!  

The online shop is open till 23rd June.  

If you don't receive your leaflet, or it gets lost or misplaced, please let us know. You can 
DM us on Facebook or email georgestreetpta@outlook.com and we will be happy to 
look up your child's code. 

All profit from sales will go to the PTA to contribute to fundraising for school.  

 

Many thanks for your support 

 

 


